

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Marrs

1 message

Nicole Martin <nicole@coloradoquarries.com> To: "Pike, Amber M" <apike@blm.gov>

Cc: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Fri, Dec 3, 2021 at 3:27 PM

Have a Great Day! Nicole Martin nicole@coloradoquarries.com



270 South 15th Street
Canon City, CO 81212
(719) 275-6894 fax (719)275-2131
www.coloradoquarries.com

Bureau of Land Management Amber Pike

and

CO Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety Tim Cazier

Re: Temporary Cessation Marrs Memorial #M1977168

Temporary Cessation Marrs Memorial Plan

- -There will be no equipment on site
- -Every 6 months an inspection will be performed to insure compliance with weed control, signage ,etc
- -Pit will remain behind a locked gate.
- -Bond will remain in place for set amount of \$3040.00 State of CO and additional \$229.00 BLM

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to either Aaron Tezak at 719-371-2044 or myself at 719-371-7727

Thank you for your time,

Nicole Martin

Colorado Quarries Inc